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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 4 Week 6 - 10 November 2021 
 

Term 4 Core Value: Service 
School Rule:  We are of Service to others and in the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Offer to help a neighbour 

 
Dear Parents 

Can you engage with the gospel this advent? It’s possible to be a ‘cultural Catholic’ and think that’s good enough. 
It’s possible to be an ‘occasional Catholic’ and think that’s the best we can do. It’s possible to be a ‘skeptical 
Catholic’ and stay on the edge of the community, critiquing the rest of the tribe from somewhere beyond the 
reach. It’s possible to be a ‘comfortable Catholic’, going through the motions year after year but still harboring 
our old prejudices, fears, limited perceptions of the world and world events and think we’re doing just fine. It’s 
possible to be a ‘private Catholic’ who proclaims to anyone who will listen, ‘You don’t need to go to church to be a 
good person’ and think they’ve got the devil off their back! 

Where is the passion in any of that? Where’s the joy? Where’s the challenge? Where’s the challenge and 
where’s the life? The change for those who really engage with the gospel is radical, long-lasting and constantly 
developing. It’s a mighty adventure. It’s a daunting challenge.  Kevin Bates, SM 

The Cocktail Party on Saturday evening, at Long Reef Golf Club Collaroy was a 
fabulous event.  The venue was overlooking the ocean, the tiny lights, flowers 
and live music ensured parents and teachers enjoyed a wonderful evening in 
each other’s company.   Thankyou to Kate Warner Smith 
for her speedy organisation of the event, after the lifting of restrictions and a 
huge thankyou to the parents who supported our school 
and attended. Thankyou to Jo Reid and Grant Howard who were the MCs’ and 
for the beautiful orchid and champagne presented to me on my 
retirement. Check out the imovie on facebook!   

Congratulations to Mrs Nolan-Brown who has been appointed Acting REC for 
2022. The appointment will be a great advantage to the new leadership 
team as they move the school forward in its plans Towards 2025.   

The  Tell Them From Me (TTFM) survey is open and parents, teachers and 
students have begun completing the survey. The survey will remain open 
until Friday 19 November (4:30pm). The survey for parents can be accessed 
here: http://tellthemfromme.com/krjk2   

A final call for all Moana costumes and scripts please to be returned to school.  These are now overdue and we 
would like to store them for a future performance. 

 

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
  

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://tellthemfromme.com/krjk2
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Thank you- Super Hero’s for Vinnies  
Last Friday 5 November it was great to see so 
many Super Hero’s arrive at Sacred Heart and give 
donations to St Vinnies. The Sacred Heart school 
community raised: $1432. Thank you for your 
generous support. The money raised will go to buy 
Gift Cards for the St Vinnies Christmas Appeal.   
 

Remembrance Day:  
This Thursday 11 November is Remembrance Day. 
We will be celebrating the day of remembrance 
with a class liturgy and a one-minute silence.  

 

 
Class Masses Resume  
Year 3 and 4 Class Mass: This Wednesday we saw Year 3 and Year 4 celebrate Mass with the Parish. The children 
in Year 4 did the Scripture readings and Year 3 read Prayers of the Faithful. It is so wonderful to see the children 
celebrating Mass with the Parish. Last week Year 5 were very reverent.   
 

Religious Education Dates  
Wednesday 17 November Year 2 Mass @ 9:30 

Year 5 & Year 6 Leadership and Spirituality Day 
Wednesday 24 November  Year 1 Mass @9:30 
Wednesday 1 December Year 6 and Kindergarten Mass @ 9:30 
Friday 3 December    Suellen’s Thanksgiving Mass @ 5:30pm (Parents Only) 
Thursday 9 December   Year 6 Graduation @ 1:30pm 
Wednesday 15 December Thanksgiving Mass @ 9:30 Years 4-6 
    Thanksgiving Liturgy in the Hall @ 9:30  Kindergarten to Year 3 

 
 

Religious Education 
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Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact me by email: 
skye.nolanbrown@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found at https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins 

Skye Nolan-Brown  
Acting Religious Education Co-ordinator 
 
 

 

Yellow 2022 Family Registration forms were sent home earlier with your eldest child for a 
return date of 15 November.   

 
PLEASE NOTE :  
ALL Families at the school must complete the form.  

We need to know the following 

• if your child is returning to Sacred Heart in 2022 

• if your child is leaving Sacred Heart (including Year 6) and the 
destination school (this is a government requirement) 

• Other children in the family, and the school they are attending 
(there may be a discount given) 

• No discounts will be given unless this form is completed, 
signed by both parents. 
 
 

Thank you. 

 
Carol Bartlett 
Senior Administration Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling for Class Parent volunteers.    Our wonderful HUB co-presidents, Amber L and Kath M, 
would love you to join the team to support your child’s year group.  If you are able to be a 
class parent for 2022, please contact the office and we will pass on your details to them. 

 
  

Class Parents 

From the Office  
 

 

mailto:skye.nolanbrown@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/pittwater/news-events/bulletins
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Next week is Wellbeing Week! The theme for this Wellbeing Week is ‘Reconnect’. The 
Wellbeing team feels this is an important and timely theme as we come back together as a 
community after the home-based learning period. Reconnection can relate to a variety of 
settings. We can reconnect with our families, friends, communities, the Church and nature.  
 

Here are some “Reconnecting” ideas for home: 

 
Family History 

Put together a family 
tree 

Family Meal Time 
Have a special family meal together. 
Perhaps you might choose a theme 

for your family meal. 
  

JigSaw Puzzle Creation 
Design and create a jigsaw 
puzzle with your friends or 

family. Work as a team to put 
this all together! 

Reconnect with Nature 
Take a bushwalk or beach 

walk together 

 
Invite a friend or 

relative over for a 
meal 

Sacred Heart Mona Vale  
Term 4 Wellbeing Activity Grid Ideas for 

Home 
‘Reconnecting’ 

Card and Board Games 
Have a games night where 

you play your favourite 
card or board games as a 

family. 

 
Special Memories 
Look back over old 

photo albums, baby 
photos, special 

videos.  

 
Design a Family Crest 

Brainstorm the interests, activities 
or ideas that represent your family 

and then come up with symbols 
together that can be used as a 

family crest. 

 

Bake or cook a favourite food 
together.  

Family Exercise 
Do something physical 

together as a family. Go 
for a bike ride, play tennis, 

do an online yoga class, 
play touch football, set up 

an obstacle course or 
family workout session.  

 
Throughout the week our students will take part in a variety of reconnecting activities in their classroom.  

 
Human Bingo 

Play this teacher lead game 
with your class.Find students 
that match each of the clues 
on the sheet.  5 classmates in 

a row - BINGO!  

Class Name Word Search 
Create a word search with 

the name of everyone in your 
class. Swap with a partner to 
see how quickly you can find 

all the names.  

JigSaw Puzzle Creation 
Design and create a jigsaw 
puzzle with your friends. 

Work as a team to put this 
all together!  

Four corners 
The teacher will pose some 

“Would you rather..?” questions 
and give four options (eg. 
Would you rather pizza or 

burgers?). Go to the corner that 
represents your chosen option. 

Venn Diagram Pairs 
In pairs students reflect on 

their differences and 
similarities and record these 

in a Venn diagram. 

Sacred Heart Mona Vale  
Term 4 Wellbeing Activity Grid Ideas for the 

Classroom 
‘Reconnecting’ 

Card and Board Games 
Bring in a game to play with 

your classmates. In small groups 
children rotate through some of 

the different games. 

Paper Chain 
Each student decorates a strip 
of paper with their name. Link 

all the strips together to 
create a class paper chain. 

Mindful Walk 
Take a silent walk through 

the school grounds. Use your 
senses to connect to the 

environment. 

Go Noodle 
Connect to your body and 

how it is feeling by 
engaging in this stretching 

exercise.  

Stories Connect Us All 
Watch this storybox video about 
Indigenous Australians and their 
connection to Land and stories.  

Pattern to Picture 
Collaborative Art 

Your teacher will give each 
student a puzzle piece to 

decorate. Put together the 
puzzle to create a class 

artwork. 

Connect the dots 
Infants: Complete a dot- to-
dot drawing using counting 

patterns. 
Primary: Create your own 
dot- to-dot drawing for a 

partner to complete. 

Connection Chatterbox 
Make a paper chatterbox 
with questions to get to 
know your classmates 

better. 

Collaborative Games 
Play some team building games 

as a class 

Wellbeing @ Sacred Heart 
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Next Week’s Roster: 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 15 Nov Nicole K, Christine H 

Thur 18 Nov Alison G, Anna A 

Fri 19 Nov Emma McG, Caroline G 

Kay Neale, Canteen Co-ordinator 

SSHMV.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
  

The Hub 
The 
Hub 

Canteen 

 

mailto:SSHMV.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Broken Bay Catholic School Parents AGM 
On Wednesday evening last week, the Broken Bay Catholic School Parents (BBCSP) 
group held their AGM via Zoom. This was attended by CSP school representatives, 
P&F executives and Principals, along with the Director of Broken Bay Catholic 
Schools, Danny Casey, and the Bishop of Broken Bay, Most Rev Anthony Randazzo.  

The BBCSP is the official body recognised by the Bishop and Catholic Schools Broken 
Bay (CSBB) to represent and support the participation of all parents & carers in our 
Catholic School communities and strengthen the important partnership between 
parents & school. 

During this meeting we looked back on what the BBCSP group had achieved in 2021, which was a challenging year 
with lockdowns, home-based learning and then a transition back into school. This was a year that was so 
important that parent voice was heard and valued. Watch this video on the link to see how this was achieved…. 

Broken Bay Catholic School Parents - Sacred Heart Mona Vale (shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au) 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Second Hand Uniform Shop 
Our second hand Uniform Shop is, unfortunately,  currently closed to parents to visit.  

If you are looking for second hand items, please email the office with size and type of uniform and we will do our 
best to help you out.  It may take a few days to fill your order. All items $3.00, payable via QKR! only (no cash).  

  
  

https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/school-community/diocesan-parent-council/
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Community News  
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Communication at Sacred Heart 
 

 


